
 
 

Styles House Continuation Ballot 2024 
 
Many thanks to everyone who 
voted in the ballot; both 
tenants and leaseholders 
voted to continue as a Tenant 
Management Organisation 
(TMO).  
 
The results were 72% for 
continuation with a 62% 
turnout. 
 
It was a heartening 
endorsement of the work that the volunteers on the Styles 
House Board do - on behalf of all residents. 
 
We look forward to continuing the TMO work - and are busy 
moving forward with the CCTV project (slightly delayed by 
circumstances outside our control) due to start in a couple of 
months. Update on this project to follow shortly.  
 
We also intend to arrange a programme of social events once 
we have recruited some more volunteers to help with the 
preparations. 
 
 

 
 
 
Philippe Chery 
Chair 
On behalf of Styles House TMO 
September 2024 

Thank you for your support


